
 

 

19/11/2018 

Paul Mitchell 

WPG Secretary  

 

27, Berryhill Place, 

Newtonhill 

Aberdeenshire 

AB39 3QZ 

Dear Sir and Brother, 

Bro Andrew Robertson R.W.M. would like thank Bro Andrew Lawrie RWPGM and all Brethren from all Provinces 

who took the time to attend our annual Remembrance service at St George’s Church, Tillydrone on Sunday 11th 

November. 

Lodge Brimmond would like to give the Masonic Choir and all the helpers after the service who looked after the 

tea and sandwiches a special thanks. 

This year the service raised £234 for Erskine, this will help provides unrivalled support to veterans in Scotland. 

Once again thanks to all that was involved and we hope to see you all at next years’ service. 

Yours Sincerely and Fraternally, 

Steve Skinner 

LODGE SECRETARY 

 


